
Friends,  

 

While our office will receive a limited number of tickets to the inauguration of President- 

elect Barack Obama, we are accepting all requests from residents of the 11
th
 District. If 

you would like to be added to our request list, please email my staff member Julia Taff, at 

julia.taff@mail.house.gov. Please include in your email your name, address, a contact 

phone number, and the number of tickets you are requesting. If you have any further 

questions please do not hesitate to contact our office at (202) 225-2931. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Congressman Phil Gingrey 

 


